
 

 

In the Name of God 
The compassionate, the Merciful 

 

72 April 2024 

To: All NAM Members and Observer Countries and NAM affiliated entities 

Subject: Call for articles and invitation to participate in the International Conference on Cultural Identity with 

an emphasis on National Cultural Identity 

Excellency, 

 It is a pleasure to inform you that, in line with our commitment to implementing the 

provisions contained in the relevant NAM documents, particularly the final document 

of the 19th Summit of Heads of State and Government of the Non-Aligned Movement 

in Kampala, the Tehran Declaration and Programme of Action on Human Rights and 

Cultural Diversity (September 2007), and the Political Declaration and Programme of 

Action on Human Rights and Cultural Diversity - Tehran+10 (November 2017), and 

with the cooperation of NAM Member States and Observers, UN-related bodies, and 

other stakeholders, the NAM Center for Human Rights and Cultural Diversity will 

convene an International Conference on Cultural Identity with an emphasis on 

National Cultural Identity on July 30, 2024, in Tehran. 

The upcoming conference is expected to bring together scholars, researchers, 

policymakers, and practitioners from the NAM Member States, Observers, and 

affiliated entities to exchange ideas, share experiences, and explore innovative 

approaches to the preservation and promotion of Cultural Identity with an emphasis on 

National Cultural Identity. 

In this context, it would be grateful for your support in ensuring that the annexed 

information about convening the conference will be properly distributed and shared 

with the appropriate official authorities, institutions, and academies in your countries 

or your affiliated organization. The Center warmly welcomes submissions of original 

research articles, case studies, and theoretical papers that address the conference 



themes and contribute to the advancement of knowledge and prompt action in this 

field. 

Further information outlining the conference theme, submission guidelines, and 

relevant technical and logistical details, as well as new updates, can be shared through 

our website namchrcd.ir. We look forward to your participation in this important event. 

Should you require further details, please do not hesitate to send emails to the 

conference secretariat via our website contacts. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of its highest consideration. 
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